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Dear Joint Transportation Committee,
 
I urge you to vote YES on HB2314 for safe lane sharing in Oregon. I am a 24 year resident
of Portland Oregon and a lifelong motorcyclist. I commute to work on my motorcycle year
round and ride for pleasure on the weekends. I am a responsible rider and take the safety
of all motorists very seriously. I am also an instructor with MotoCorsa and teach
motorcyclist how to improve their skills, build confidence and ride more safely. Something
that I am proud to contribute.
 
Additionally I have experienced legal lane sharing first hand as a former California resident
and occasional visitor. Having had that experience I can assure you than it is far safer for
both automobiles and motorcyclists alike.
 
Traffic congestion continues to get worse in Oregon. By voting YES on HB2314, you will
also will help to alleviate congestion on our roads by encourage even more riders to
commute more safely.
 
Please vote YES on HB2314!
 
Regards,
Jon Munns
 
Jon Munns
VP Concept Generator FUTURE
 
adidas
FUTURE TEAM
M: +1 503 327 9423 jon.munns@adidas.com
5055 N. Greeley Ave. Portland, OR 97217 
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